Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Kimberly Gibbons

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 9:47 AM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: EMRES2307-0021 194 Harding Ln

Can you please refund this. They are not doing the job anymore. Thanks©

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kaibbons@harnett.org




